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Sent: 22 June 2015 10:02
To: Nathanael Stock
Subject: 15/00523/F Building 119 FFMT shed RAF Bicester

[bookmark: _GoBack]Nathanael
With regard to the above application although much of the building looks to be unsuitable for bats due to its construction materials, the roof tiles are currently slate and the neglected state of the building makes it entirely possible that bats may utilise the roof. As they plan to remove the roof tiles from this building I would recommend a bat scoping survey is carried out so we can assess if they are a constraint on site. 
Regards
Charlotte


Dr Charlotte Watkins
Ecology Officer
Cherwell District Council
Direct Dial 01295 227912
Charlotte.Watkins@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk
www.cherwell.gov.uk

Office hours: Monday, Tuesday and Thursday mornings.


